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Once again, Lincoln Lodge #80 will be selling cash calendars to help 

offset the cost of the many Elks sponsored youth activities and programs 

provided for the children of Lincoln and surrounding communities. As you 

have noticed, there are 2 inserts within your Elk-O-Gram. These inserts 

are made up of 4 cash calendars, 2 calendars per sheet. You can buy all 

four ($10 per calendar = $40) which will increase your chances or you 

can sell some to your family, friends and neighbors. They make great 

stocking stuffers for Christmas too. We’re starting to sell early (4 months) 

so we can make this an even greater event. The drawings will begin the 

1st of January, 2014. Instructions are as follows:  

1. Fill out the required information so we know who you are when you 

win.  i.e.  name, address, phone number. Please fill out this infor-

mation legibly! 

2. Cut along the dashed line(s) and return your personal information 

along with $10.00 per calendar to Lincoln Lodge #80, 5910 South 

58th Street, Lincoln, NE 68516, to the attention of Jerry Wilson, 

Lodge Secretary or Stephen Wirth, Cash Calendar Guy.  

3. The calendar slips and dollars which you mail back will be collected 

for the drawing to be held in January of the New Year (2015).  

For more details, see the back of each 

calendar for additional instructions/

information. More calendars can be made 

available by copying one of the existing 

calendars or by contacting one of your 

lodge officers or one of the bartenders. 

Let’s get excited about this event and the 

many youth activity programs we sponsor.  

$$$$ CASH CALENDARS $$$$  

THE FAULTS OF OUR MEMBERS, WE WRITE UPON THE SAND - THEIR VIRTUES UPON THE TABLETS OF LOVE AND MEMORY 
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October 11th come and join us for: 
 

Germanwurst Sausage 

Pork Loin 

Sauerkraut 

German Potato Salad 

Green Beans 

Rye Bread 

German Chocolate Cake 

 

Bring your friends and family for a good time and 

great food! 

$10 per person/$12 at the door 

Randy King with Troop 56’s four newest Eagle Scouts. R to L: Andrew 

Ruder, Nathan Clement, Nicholas Johs, and Jacob Cederburg. Andrew’s 

project was to repaint the parking lot and playground at North American 

Martyr’s Catholic Church and School. Nathan’s project was to build three 

wooden podiums for use by the school. Nicholas’s project was to design 

and install a new main lighted sign for the church. Jacob’s project was to 

install a new concrete pad and wooden bench near the sports field at the 

school. 

In addition to receiving his Eagle award, Andrew was also awarded a 

complete set of palms (Bronze, Gold, and Silver) for completion of merit 

badges beyond the number required to obtain for Eagle Scout. 

Eagle ScoutsEagle ScoutsEagle ScoutsEagle Scouts    

SATURDAY, OCT. 11th is the date set for OKTOBERFEST. The usual fare 

of Germanwurst sausage and pork loin and kraut, plus German potato 

salad, green beans and rye bread. All this for $10 if you make your       

reservation prior to the 11th, otherwise it is $12 at the door. 

As has become the custom, we are negotiating with the LESS TALK MORE 

POLKA BAND and expect to have them playing before and after dinner. 

All in all, this will be a great time for members and guests. Please remember 

to make your reservation!!  

Cocktails and music at 5:30pm and dinner at 6:30pm. 

Oktoberfest!Oktoberfest!Oktoberfest!Oktoberfest!    
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Greetings and salutations my fellow elks. It is hard for me to believe that 

our summer is already over and the fall season is upon us. I hope that 

everyone was able to enjoy their summer and were able to relax at some 

time. 

This summer was a particularly difficult one financially on the lodge. Our 

attendance at the dinners was less than in years past and unfortunately 

these dinners are the financial backbone for the lodge to be able to keep 

the doors open and provide services to our members and the community. I 

earnestly request that all of you make a concerted effort to attend our  

dinners and functions so that we may continue to be a viable lodge and 

positive influence for our community and members. Please not only attend 

these dinners but invite friends, family, and anyone you would like. Who 

knows, maybe some of them would like to become members and be    

involved with our efforts to make our  community better. 

Our next two dinners will be the Oktoberfest dinner on October 11th, which 

is sponsored by our PER’s. This will include pork loin with sauerkraut,  

German sausage, German potato salad and dessert. All who attend will 

enjoy not only the food but musical entertainment that features polka music. 

The November dinner will be on November 8th, and is being sponsored by 

Mitch and Susan Becker. They are going to give the kitchen crew a night off 

and are having this dinner catered by the Cowhorn Pepper Co. This meal 

will feature barbecued meat and several sides and dessert. I again      

earnestly ask that you attend these and make sure you call in advance for 

reservations so that we have an idea on how much food to make. 

I would like to thank all our members who assisted at the soccer shoot in 

September, as well as a special thank you to PER Doug Rienks for      

organizing the shoot and running the whole operation. Thanks Doug. 

Coming up this October 24th our lodge will be having a booth at the 

Haunted Armory Halloween event for all the military kids. This is provided 

for all military personnel and their families to show our support for the  

service to our country. 

It is not too early to start spreading the word that our Children’s Christmas 

Party will be on December 21st at the Pinnacle Arena. This is, again, open 

to anyone and is free to attend. Entertainment will again be provided as 

well as goodie sacks and presents. We have an opportunity to have our 

Order and Lodge recognized throughout the community with a large    

attendance in this new location. Thanks to PER Larry Schwindt for working 

so hard to get our party booked at the Arena.  

Remember Faith, Commitment, Be a Beacon. 
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This is a simple reminder that when we were initiated as Elks we 

each took a solemn oath called the Obligation. We all took the 

same oath as there is no short form of the Obligation. At the     

beginning of this oath, in fact the second paragraph, we each 

swore to “support the Constitution, and obey the Statutes, rules 

and regulations of this Order…” As long as you “obey the Statutes” 

you are in a safe harbor, free from discipline or chastisement.   

Additionally, every serving Officer doubled up by solemnly      

promising at his installation to office to “conform with and maintain 

the Constitution, Statutes, rules and regulations of the Benevolent 

and Protective Order of Elks of the United States of America ...” 

 

Lodges have a large degree of independence and sovereignty but 

each and every Lodge must adhere to a basic structure and rules 

that are specified in the Statutes. Our Statutes are not laid down as 

tablets of stone but are adjusted every year by the delegates to the 

Grand Lodge Sessions. Thus, the Statutes are adjusted to the  

evolution of our society and culture. 

 

Every Member has the opportunity to initiate a change to the    

Statutes. The procedure for changing them must be strictly       

adhered to and also must receive the approval of a majority of the 

delegates at a Grand Lodge Session. 

 

Truthfulness and adherence to our self-made laws is represented 

by the principle station of each Local Lodge – the station of the 

Exalted Ruler. In fact one of the few express statutory duties is to 

“enforce the Laws of the Order.” 

 

Enjoy Columbus Day this month and have a safe and Happy    

Halloween. 

 

P.S. Be sure to carry a tri-fold membership application – you never 

know when you might need it ... and thank you for Elevating   

America.  

Exalted Ruler 

Lodge No. 80 

2014-2015 

 

Larry R. Bratt 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 

2014-2015 

John D. Amen 
Message from the GER   

Grand Lodge Newsletter, 

September 2014 

 

“Follow the Statutes to a 

Successful Lodge.” 
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Greetings all, 
 
There are so many ways you can become involved in the many activities 
at our Lodge. Many of the committee chairmen can use the help. At just 
about any meeting someone will mention a way to get involved. Please 
call myself at 402-770-3500, the Lodge Secretary, Jerry Wilson at        
402-570-2555, or the Lodge number at 402-421-6363, and we will find a 
way for you to help. 
 
The kitchen would love to see some new faces. We have Burger ‘Nite 
twice a month and a dinner at least once a month. Cooks are welcome, 
but help in setting up tables, decorating, selling raffle 
tickets, providing raffle prizes, doing dishes before our 
scouts arrive, and putting tables and chairs away are all 
jobs that could use some help. Working with fellow Elks 
is always fun! 
 
Give it some thought, I’ll see you around the Lodge! 
 
-Mary Brooks, Loyal Knight 

Activities at the lodge are really starting to pick up! The Soccer Shoot was a 
little while ago (good job Doug!), dinners are being planned (thanks to Carrie), 
the Haunted Armory is in the works again this year, lead by our Exalted Ruler 
Larry B. I am working on the hoop shoot (it will be Nov. 29th more to come as 
it gets closer), Winter and Christmas are just around the corner (where did the 
time go?) and your officers are starting to practice ritual 
again. 
 
My station is all about Brotherly Love; the capability of 
helping the children we come in contact with, the respect 
we show to the veterans we come in contact with, and the 
reverence to the elderly that we know are all encased in 
the field of brotherly love. My challenge to all is to embody 
this feeling in thought word and deed. 
 
-Gerry Miles, Lecturing Knight 

“Be charitable to all mankind” is the first statement that a new person 
being initiated into our order hears from the station of the Leading Knight. 
Later in the initiation process, the new member is told that charity is the 
greatest of all the virtues. I believe that being charitable is what makes 
our organization so great. 

We will soon be heading into the holiday season, where “giving” is the 
main focus. Remember that giving does not need to be a grand or      
extravagant gesture. Something that seems as trivial as raking the leaves 
in a neighbor’s yard, mowing the yard for someone that’s under the 
weather, or shoveling snow for someone that is unable 
to, is an act of charity. Give of yourself, your time, or 
make monetary donations to those in need. Giving just 
feels good! 

Remember: Elks Care/Elks Share.  
 
-Larry Schwindt, Leading Knight 

… Summer is quickly coming to an end, and activities at the Lodge are 

ramping up … Soccer Shoot was a success, thanks to all who            

volunteered. We were a bit thin on help for a couple hours, we could use a 

few more helpers next time around ... Hoop Shoot is upcoming, on a  

Saturday this time, at East High, November 29 at 1 pm. Please contact 

Gerry Miles to help, this only takes about two hours, is indoors, and a lot 

of fun … Wade Graft reports he had 12 Veteran’s Birthdays to make the 

rounds of in August and September, busy time … Word has it that we are 

sponsoring a Cub Scout Pack at our Lodge, Ryan Fiedler is the          

Cubmaster, and this will be a great fit for our Lodge, considering the level 

of involvement we already have with Scouting. Look for more information 

upcoming in the Elk O Gram, and we will probably see some Scouts in 

blue Pack 27 shirts helping with our dinners. This also brings opportunity 

to expose parents to the Elks Lodge, and what it has to offer. Be        

welcoming, and lets see if we can increase our membership a bit … 

speaking of membership, please look at the delinquent list printed      

elsewhere in this issue, contact those on the list and encourage them to 

get their dues checks in … Chuck Meisinger reports that they will be 

handing out about 3,300 Thesauruses this fall, he could use some help. 

Please give him a call … Oktoberfest Dinner upcoming, on the 11th, this 

is always a good time, and you will most likely see the Larry’s in        

lederhosen. That is a sight to behold! ... Plans are in the works for      

participation in the Haunted Armory, which provides treats, drug      

awareness information, and fun for kids of military families. See P.E.R. 

Wirth or Schwindt for more information on this and how to help … Ritual 

Team received a congratulatory letter from the American Legion Auxiliary 

Unit #3, commending us on our National Championship, and we         

appreciate their kind gesture … we have added two part time bartenders 

to our staff, be sure to drop into the Lounge for a refreshing cold adult 

beverage and introduce yourselves. In fact, bring a couple friends and buy 

a round, watch the game on TV, enjoy a little popcorn. Your Lounge is 

there for your use and enjoyment, recruit some of your friends to become 

members and use it! … It is a sad note to see the passing of long time 

member Russ Raybould, many people in the Lodge knew him and     

enjoyed his camaraderie … Keep Jody Schrage in your prayers as she 

recovers from knee surgery, as well as Ray Norris and Bill Overman, who 

continue to battle cancer … Won’t be long before deer will be in season 

and the Hide Program will get into full swing, please see P.E.R. Jeff 

Sneller on how to help … Randy King was seen passing out flags at Eagle 

Ceremonies this last month, we are fortunate to have such an active Boy 

Scout Council in Lancaster County … Please welcome Jim Horn, who 

transferred his membership from the Sioux City Lodge to Lincoln, and our 

newest member Mike Smith, who’s picture is elsewhere in this issue … 

Mike is a railroader, was sponsored by Scott Schrage. All it takes is just to 

ask your friends, folks … We have met and well exceeded the ENF goal 

for this fraternal year. Lets see if we can be number one in the State once 

again … Practice Under Pressure is upcoming in Cozad, your Ritual 

Team is back at it, practicing hard in their new roles to maintain that   

National Championship level of performance. Take a minute and thank 

those involved, it takes a tremendous amount of effort, time, and        

commitment to get to this level ... 
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Knight’s Tales ...and now for the Quickies... 
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The lodge held a potato bar dinner on September 19th. There were 

approximately 70 people that enjoyed the large baked potatoes with 

all the fixings. The fixings included cheese sauce, chili, bacon bits, 

sour cream, chives, shredded cheese and butter. All that attended 

enjoyed the food and had a great time socializing with fellow       

members and friends. Thanks to Carrie Fiedler for getting out the 

calling posts to remind everyone of the dinner and the price. Thanks 

to all who attended.    

September Dinner 

On Saturday September 13th, 2014 the Lincoln Elks Lodge held the local 

soccer shoot. Although the weather was cool and windy, we did have the 

luxury of bright sunshine. The shoot was held on the west softball field at 

YMCA Wright Park. Turnout was good with 83 participants across all age 

divisions. 

The event went smoothly due to the great volunteers that were there to 

help. The Elk volunteers were; Larry Bratt, Larry Schwindt, Rich Todd, 

Bob Clinkenbeard, Steve Wirth, Linda Rienks, Bob Sindlar, Daryl     

Thavenet, Lori Montag, Harry Montag, Sam Montag, Doug Rienks. Non 

Elks helping with the event were Russ Earnest and Nicholas Rienks. The 

commitment to youth activities by the Lincoln Elks Lodge shows in the 

great support we had from the volunteers. Events such as this help to 

show the public our community involvement. 

Trophies were awarded to the top two finishers and all were delivered to 

their homes the following Wednesday.   

The winners of each age division were eligible to participate in the State 

Soccer Shoot held at the Hastings Elks Lodge on October 4th at 10:00 

AM. 

Thank you, 

Doug Rienks 

Following is the first and second place results for each age category: 

Under 8 Girls  

1st Place: Avery Metzler: 38 points  2nd Place: Alisyn Behne: 34 points 

Under 8 Boys 

1st Place: Luke Newton 35 points  2nd Place: Hunter Warnke: 22 points 

Under 10 Girls 

1st Place: Reese Lutz: 33 points  2nd Place: Brooklyn Shotkoski: 21 

points 

Under 10 Boys  

1st Place: Gunnar Jones: 35 points  2nd Place: Corbin Bonneau: 33 

points 

Under 12 Girls 

1st Place: Hallie Carter: 41 points  2nd Place: Hannah Warnke: 34 points 

Under 12 Boys  

1st Place: Tre Nash: 39 points  2nd Place: Grant Miller: 30 points 

Under 14 Girls 

1st Place: Sarah Thavenet: 45 points  2nd Place: Julia Martin: 37 points 

Under 14 Boys 

1st Place: Nicholas Rienks: 46 points  2nd Place: Gabe Vicharra: 41 

points  

Soccer Shoot 

RE-CREATION is coming to the Lincoln V.A. Healthcare Facility on 

South 70th  St. 

On Oct. 16 at 10:30AM, the national touring group RE-CREATION 

will appear at the V.A. auditorium, which is on the north side of the 

building, up the outside stairs. Elevators are available if needed. 

RE-CREATION is an Elk's sponsored entertainment group that has  

appeared at V.A. facilities around the country for more than 40 

years. Singing, dancing, and lots of audience participation to be 

had! They perform all kinds of music, but focus on patriotic. You are 

sure to have a great time! 

Please join your fellow Elk's and veterans. If you have any       

questions, please call Wade @ 402-770-9126. See you there! 

Wade Graft 

Veteran's Committee 

Lincoln Elks Lodge #80 

A Musical Opportunity! 

Our Newest MemberOur Newest MemberOur Newest MemberOur Newest Member 

PER Larry Schwindt, Michael Smith, and ER Larry Bratt. Michael was 

sponsored by Scott Schrage 



The Jolly Corker Pub is open for lunch starting 

at 11:30 Monday-Saturday. Now also serving 

light suppers! 

Chef Salad specials on Wednesdays! Come 

in and enjoy good food and good company! 

Our Members... Committee Reports 

Page 5 Volume 126,  Issue 7  

2014-2015  

Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 

Sickness & Distress: 

Ray Norris has cancer, is undergoing treatment. 

Connie Schwindt undergoing chemotherapy. 

Bill Overman has cancer, is undergoing treatment. 

Deaths: 

Russell Raybould passed Sept. 13, 2014 

Members for Consideration: 

Jim Horn, transfer demit from Sioux City, IA #112 

Dwight Thomas proposed by Jerry Wilson 

Susan Kunert proposed by Stephen Wirth

Members for Reinstatement: 

None. 

Members Initiated in September: 

Michael Smith proposed by Scott Schrage 

Hidden Number: 

Ooops! We goofed and forgot to hide a new num-

ber...TWO members will be playing hide and seek this 

month! 

Americanism - Sonny Lane - No Report. 

Boy Scouts - Randy King - Four ceremonies performed, one more scheduled. We are 

now sponsoring Cub Scout Pack #27! 

Drug Awareness - Larry Bratt - Haunted Armory will be held Oct. 24th. 

Girl Scouts - Stephen Wirth - No Report. 

Hide Program - Jeff Sneller - No Report. 

Hoop Shoot - Gerry Miles - Will be held Nov. 29th. State is scheduled for Feb. 7th, 2015. 

House Committee - House Committee / Trustees: 1) Sponsorship of Cub Scout Pack #27 

was approved. 2) We have hired two part time/on call bartenders; Diana Zabokrtsky, and 

Gretchen Heinzman. 3) The Oktoberfest dinner will be October 11th. 4) Our latest Health 

Inspection gave us a glowing report, except for a cracked spatula. The inspector said we 

have one of the cleanest kitchens that she inspects. 5) The Wreaths Across America is 

looking for sponsors. They wanted $1500 to purchase wreaths that would be used at 

Arlington Cemetery. We do not have the budget to do this, and we prefer to do it closer to 

home. Wade Graft is looking into that as an option. 

Hunter’s Safety - Randy King - No Report. 

ENF - Larry Bratt - $13.38 as of Sept. 7th, this year’s goal was $4.60. 

Membership - Larry Schwindt - There is a plan in place to reach out to delinquent     

members. 

Midget Football - Scott Schrage - All is well, the teams and players are having a good 

time. The A-Team is 2-1. We are all encouraged to come out and watch on Sundays, 6th & 

South, from 10:30 to 5:30. 

Retention - Jerry Wilson - Total members 260; 28 Delinquent, 2 candidates. 

Scholarship - Dave Kirby - No Report. 

Soccer Shoot - Doug Rienks - The shoot was a success! 

Social Community Welfare - Doug Rienks - No Report. 

Veterans Committee - Wade Graft - 1) Celebrated 12 Veteran’s birthdays this month. 2) 

The National Elks Veterans group is sponsoring a performance group (like a USO show) 

called “Re-Creation”. They will be performing at the VA  on October 16th. We were asked 

to support with lodging and a dinner the night before. This will be handled by our Veteran’s 

Committee. 

Exalted Ruler……………….. 

Leading Knight…………….. 

Loyal Knight………………... 

Lecturing Knight…………... 

Esquire………………………. 

Inner Guard…………………. 

Tiler…………………………... 

Secretary……………………. 

Treasurer……………………. 

Chaplain…………………….. 

Organist……………………... 

Trustee 1 Year……………… 

Trustee 2 Year……………… 

Trustee 3 Year……………... 

Trustee 4 Year……………… 

Trustee 5 Year……………… 

Larry Bratt 

Larry Schwindt PER 

Mary Brooks  

Gerald Miles 

Carrie Fiedler 

Laurie Montag 

Sam Carter 

Jerry Wilson 

Imre Bonyhady 

Troy Pedersen 

Wauneta Peterson 

Scott Schrage 

Kim Wiseman 

Daryll Thavenet 

Terry Edwards PER 

Robert Sindlar 

Membership Drawing: The name drawn for 

the September 17th meeting was Sam Carter.        

Unfortunately he was not present to win, so that 

$119 pot carries over to next month! It pays to 

come to meetings! 
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2014-2015 Committees 

Accident: Daryll Thavenet, Chpers. 

Americanism: Sonny Lane PER, Chpers. 

Auditing: Duane Vanderbeek, Chpers. 

Benevolence: Richard Todd PER/PDD, Chpers. 

Community Activities: Stephen Wirth PER, Chpers. 

Drug Awareness: Larry Bratt, Chpers. 

ENF: Larry Bratt, Chpers. 

Eagle Scouts: Randy King, Chpers. 

Flag Day: Doug Rienks, PER, Chpers. 

Gold Award: Stephen Wirth PER, Chpers. 

Gov. Relations: Richard Todd PER/PDD, Chpers. 

Hide Program: Jeff Sneller, PER, Chpers. 

Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles, Chpers. 

Hunters Safety: Randy King, Chpers. 

Indoctrination: Larry Bratt, Chpers. 15792. 

Investigation: Larry Bratt, Chpers. 

Retention: Jerry Wilson, Chpers. 

Lodge Activities: Richard Todd PER/PDD, Chpers. 

Membership: Larry Schwindt PER, Chpers. 

Midget Football: Scott Schrage, Chpers. 

Public Relations: Stephen Wirth PER, Chpers. 

PER Association: Doug Rienks PER, Chpers. 

Ritual: Stephen Wirth PER, Chpers. 

Scholarship: David Kirby PER, Chpers. 

Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks, PER, Chpers. 

Veterans: Wade Graft, Chpers. 

Visitation: Wade Graft, Chpers. 

Youth Activities: David Kirby PER, Chpers. 

Our August EOG Folders were: Larry Schwindt, Larry Bratt, Connie 

Moore, Rich Todd, Laurie Montag, and Bob Sindlar. 

 

Please join us September 23rd after Beer ‘n Burger Nite to assemble 

the Elk O Gram for October. Remember, many hands make light 

work...  

Cool weather has arrived! Halloween is just around the corner! 15726! Feel 
free to come and “treat” yourself for lunch at the Lodge, there is always a 
hot bowl of soup waiting! 

If you haven’t paid you dues, please make every effort to do so. Dues are 
the lifeblood of this Lodge, which allows us to do the charitable activities 
that we are known for in the community; and one of the reasons that you 
joined.  

Please, if you have any questions or comments of how I can better serve 
you, please contact me. My phone number is 402-570-2555 and there are 
two emails that you can use to contact me: lodge80secy@yahoo.com or 
lodge80secy@gmail.com. See you all around the lodge.  

- Jerry Wilson 
Did you see something missing? Was there 

something that the Lodge has coming up that you 

want to announce? Did you have an advertisement 

that you wanted to add? Do you have pictures from 

a recent Lodge activity? Have suggestions or 

updates? 

 

Please! Contact the Editors at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com with any tidbits you would 

like to see included in your Elk-O-Gram. 

 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! You might 

have been the only one to remind us... 

Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: October 16 

(Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday 

after last meeting of the month) 

Articles can be sent to Maureen and Kevin Sadler 

at: eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be 

seen at www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by webmaster Larry Klein 

Secretary’s Corner 

BPO Does Drove #4 is having a Women's Night Out 

on Thursday October 30th, 4:30 p.m. ‘til 8:00 p.m. at     

Rachel's Boutique (7121 Pioneers Blvd.)! 

Come in and see the new fall fashions and enjoy food, 

beverages, and raffles. Bring a friend! Tickets only $10.00. 

For ticket information call Kelli 402-467-5595 or email 

pawnee891@gmail.com. 

Receive $10.00 off your purchase of $20 or more at      

Rachel's Boutique. A percentage of evening sales will be 

donated to Does Drove #4. 

DOES Night Out 
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1 - Brydl, Melvin 
2 - Vosta, Erwin 
12 - Herrod III, John 
14 - Trautwein, Roger 
17 - Wendelin, Donald 
20 - Haggart, Douglas 
21 - Blomgren, Steven 
22 - Richard, Kent 
       Zabokrtsky, Charles 
25 - Massengale, Martin 
26 - Eagan, Allen 
27 - Bryceson, Darrell 
       O’Connor, Linda 

28 - Traudt, C H 
30 - Thayer, Scott 
31 - Bergholz, Russell 
       Jones, Arthur 

Happy October Birthdays! 

The Does Drove is very busy! The plans for holding the Grand 

Lodge Convention in 2016  are moving along. We have several fund 

raisers planned. To start off, we are holding a Women’s Night Out at 

Rachel's Boutique on Thursday October 30th. 

 

In November, plans are to hold a wine tasting event on Sunday  No-

vember 9th. Please save the date; we will have the information in 

the November Elk-O-Gram. 

The drove is going at to be at a Holiday Boutique sale held at 

Omaha Elks lodge (6410 S. 96th), Sat. November 15 from 9:00 a.m. 

to 4:00 p.m. We will be selling our beautiful tee shirts, plus other 

items.  

As always we still need people to work Home football games. 4 

games are done, 3 to go!! 

DOES News 

• Akin, Betty J. 

• Bredemeier, Dixie 

• Bruhn, Leon 

• Caskey, Leland L. 

• Cox, PER, Timothy E. 

• Eliason, Nicholas, G. 

• Hardesty, Patrick 

• Hoppel, Lon 

• Hunter, Tonia 

• Keller, Dr. Scott 

• McCready, Alan 

• Messing, Todd 

• Olson, Dr. Leif 

• Ostrander, Karla 

• Petersen, Neil C. 

• Pumel, PER, Glen D. 

• Russell, Jack 

• Smalley, Sally 

• Sprague, Phillip C. 

• Stettinger, Phillip R. 

• Stone, Jack D. 

• Tenhulzen, Kenneth D. 

• Thone, Charles 

• Tucker, Melvin E. 

• Walker, Karen E. 

• Wicht, Rhonda 

• Wingrove, Dirk 

Delinquent Members 
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Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.60. As of 9/7/14: $13.38 

Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how 

you can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now 

support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 

October 2014 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1  

Lodge Meeting 

7p 

2  

Ritual Practice 

6.30p 

3 4  

Ritual Clinic @ 

Cozad 8a 

5 6 7 8  

Room Rented 

9  

VFW 

10 11 

Oktoberfest   

Dinner 5.30p 

12 13 14  

Beer & Burger 

American Legion 

15  

Lodge Meeting 

7p 

16 17 18  

Room Rented 

19 20  

DOES 

21  

American Legion 

22 23  

American Legion 

24  

Haunted Armory 

Room Rented 

25 

26 27 28  

Beer & Burger 

5.30p 

29 30 31  

Trick or Treat! 

 


